
Support HB 1175 – Do pass 

 

 

Dear Members of the Legislature, 

 

I am writing to express my support for legislation that would provide increased access to land for 

hunting and fishing. As an avid outdoorsman and conservationist, I believe that this legislation is 

necessary to ensure that future generations have the opportunity to enjoy these outdoor activities. 

 

There are several reasons why I support this legislation. First, hunting and fishing are important 

traditions that have been passed down through generations. These activities provide a sense of 

connection to the land and the natural world, and they offer a unique opportunity to experience the 

beauty of our state. 

 

Second, hunting and fishing are important for conservation. These activities help to control wildlife 

populations and prevent overgrazing, which can have negative impacts on the environment. 

Additionally, hunting and fishing provide important economic benefits to our state, as these activities 

support local businesses and generate revenue for the state. 

 

Finally, increased access to land for hunting and fishing would ensure that all residents have the 

opportunity to participate in these activities. Currently, many areas of our state are inaccessible to 

hunters and fishers, and this legislation would help to correct that imbalance. 

 

For these reasons, I urge you to vote in favor of legislation that would provide increased access to land 

for hunting and fishing. This legislation is not only good for the environment and the economy, but it is 

also essential for preserving our state's outdoor heritage. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

Eric Veidel 

1017 W Ave B 

Bismarck, ND 58501 


